I-64 Hampton Roads Bridge Tunnel **Environmental Impact Statement**



Thank You

Your Input is Important!

All comments submitted will be considered. You may share your ideas or comments with us by one of the following ways:

Meeting: Complete and submit a comment form at this meeting

hrbtcomments@vaprojects.com **Email:**

Reference "HRBT Location Public Hearing" in the subject;

or

Angel Deem, VDOT Project Manager

Angel.Deem@VDOT.Virginia.gov

Mail: Rummel, Klepper & Kahl

2901 S. Lynnhaven Road, Suite 300

Virginia Beach, VA 23452

Attn: HRBT Manager

Website: All study materials and comment form are available at:

www.virginiadot.gov/projects/hamptonroads/i-64_hrbt_study.asp

Please submit your comments and suggestions by February 13, 2013.









